
 

Anchors Aweigh!

Full Service Cruises!

We speak from personal experience when we say: 'Our Cruise Leaders 
Peter and Kouka Lefroy provided a full service cruise experience!'

Although punctuated with showers the cruise to False Creek in 
Vancouver was lots of fun.  So much fun, that some land-based Squadron 
members joined us by car for the dinner at Bridges.  'Tetifton' provided a 
much appreciated water 'taxi' service from the anchored vessels to/from 
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Granville Island.

The False Creek anchorage is always busy and lessons about the required amount of scope are 
forgotten but the holding is good and the scenery terrific.   The dinner cruise vessels and party 
boats make their tour of False Creek in the evening but the City does sleep at night; at 3 am the 
lights of the tall Yale Town condos are mostly out and the traffic noise is gone.

We filled the boat's water tanks under the Granville Bridge on the way out and found this to 
be a high volume bird 'discharge' area – fill up quickly, with caution and then leave FAST!  

The cruise to Winter Cove with the visit to the Saturna Island Winery was very enjoyable; 11 
Squadron vessels participated.  Sunny weather and 'taxi' service to the winery dock 
provided by 'Tetifton' and 'Happy Hours' made getting there easy for the anchored vessels. 
The dock has a limited water depth at low tide.

The winery provided an informative tour; wine was sampled and enjoyed; and we 
appreciated lunch overlooking Plumper Sound.  What a beautiful day!

Thank you: Peter and Kouka!
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Recipe Corner
Crab-encrusted Halibut
meat from 1 Dungeness crab ( I just used the body meat and save the large leg pieces for my steak 
the next day)
1 c. Panko breadcrumbs
1 c. freshly grated parmesan cheese
1 tbsp. minced fresh tarragon
1/3 c. melted butter
4 pieces of Halibut (no skin)

Method

In a medium bowl combine the breadcrumbs, parmesan cheese, crab and tarragon. Drizzle in the 
melted butter a little at a time, stirring well to evenly coat the breadcrumbs. Rinse the halibut and 
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dry well with paper towels. Grease a cookie sheet or I use parchment paper. Put the halibut on the 
parchment and spread the crab mixture evenly over the halibut. Bake on the middle rack for 
approx. 10 minutes at 40 degrees. Serve immediately. Decorate with 4 fresh sprigs of tarragon on 
the halibut and lemon wedges on the side to impress your friends.
A glass of sauvignon blanc goes well with this recipe. Rose Easthom 

Courses
VHF Maritime Radio Course - 3 Monday evenings November 14, 21, 28, 2011 at the Richmond Yacht 
Club. Pre-registration is required; contact Training Officer at 604-786-5678.

Navigating with GPS – This course is planned for the winter period.  Please contact Training Officer 
at 604-786-5678 if you are interested.

Weather Fundamentals - This course is planned for the winter period.  Please contact Training 
Officer K. Vanderwood at 604-786-5678 if you are interested.

Boating – Ladner Boating class: 7 pm, Thursday, January 12, 2012 at the Delta Secondary School
Richmond Boating class: 7 pm, Tuesday, February 7, 2012 at the Richmond Yacht Club

Coming Events
Christmas Dinner & Dance – December 3, 2011 at the Sundance Banquet Room; cocktails at 5:30 
pm, dinner at 7 pm.

Annual General Meeting – April 20, 2012                    Boating Student Graduation – June 8, 2012

'Lest we forget'

Remembrance Day, November 11, 2011
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